
I do not support the removal of Mike Nearman. He is an upstanding and outstanding individual. His constituents elected him. Who 
are you to remove him??? They elected him because he’s a true conservative and patriot who doesn’t bow to political pressure. 
He’s obviously not there to feather his own nest. He works for ‘we the people.’ We need more Mike Nearmans, not fewer. Secret 
meetings are NOT okay, no matter the rationale. 


